


The President and Mrs. Obama
request the pleasure of your company
at a Holiday Reception to be held at

The White House
on Thursday, December 10, 2015

at two o'clock

Southeast Entrance



Please respond to

The Social Office
The White House

at your earliest convenience
giving full name (first, middle and last),

gender, date of birth, social security number,
city and state of residence, and country of birth

of your guest and yourself
Holiday Reception3@who.eop.gov

If you have questions or concerns,
please call (202) 456-2510


